
 / Opportunities

Economic Development / General Services

Small Business Ecosystem Assessment Consulting Services - 
Cancelled

In April of 2023, Charlotte City Council approved funding from the Coronavirus State and Local 
Fiscal Recovery Fund for small business and entrepreneurship support. The City of Charlotte’s 
Economic Development Department is seeking an experienced and knowledgeable consulting 
firm to conduct a comprehensive assessment of the small business ecosystem in Charlotte to help 
increase equitable opportunities and address challenges/gaps in resources. The City of Charlotte 
is committed to supporting the growth and success of local small, minority, and women-owned 
businesses and is eager to gain insights into the current landscape to inform our future initiatives. 
This assessment is to provide an in-depth understanding of the challenges, opportunities, and key 
factors affecting small businesses in Charlotte. The findings will help us develop targeted 
strategies, programs, and resources to empower and strengthen the local entrepreneurial 
community.

Details

Posting Number 2023-Q4(Oct-Dec)--13259

Anticipated Posting Date 2023-11-30

Commodity Code(s):
91800, 91806, 91812, 91820, 91821, 91827, 91832, 91835, 91837, 
91846, 91858, 91875, 91883

Requirements Last Updated: 01/03/24

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $500,000 - 999,999



Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  One Year

For Questions, Contact:

Kasandra Davis
City Contact

kasandra.davis@charlottenc.gov

mailto:kasandra.davis@charlottenc.gov

